Dear Members of the CJCU Community, 

This year, the world has been affected by the COVID-19 epidemic, and many countries around the world are still suspending classes. With the concerted efforts of medical staff and the public, the epidemic in Taiwan has been stabilized and brought under control. Therefore, we welcome everyone to return to campus. However, school is about to begin and the epidemic is continuing its spread across the world, we are reminding everyone to continue to pay attention to epidemic prevention measures and jointly protect campus safety.

The Central Epidemic Command Center has directed the use of masks when entering and exiting crowded or confined places where social distance cannot be maintained or when coming into close contact with random people. It also lists eight types of places such as medical care institutions, public transportation, shopping centers, educational centers, performance and competition venues, places of religion, places of entertainment and large-scale events where masks must be worn. In compliance with Tainan City Government’s regulations, the school is urging everyone to wear masks beginning August 17 when entering indoor places to effectively achieve epidemic prevention and protect the health of all teachers and students in the school.

To ensure a safe and healthy learning environment, the school has stepped up the cleanliness of classrooms, dormitories, libraries and student dining rooms before the start of school. It has also set up automated temperature measurement stations at nine designated points around the campus. These include the Manager Offices in the four dormitories, the Division of Health Services (first floor of Teaching Building I), College of Sustainability Office (first floor of Teaching Building II), the Office of Military Training (first floor of the Administrative Building), the gymnasium and the Division of Extracurricular Activities (first floor of the Student Activity Center). Students can go to any of these points to take their own temperature. 

To ensure a safe and healthy environment, I once again remind everyone to continue practicing personal and self-initiated health management, maintain social distance, maintain a regular life schedule and keep the habit of eating a balanced diet and exercising regularly. Please cooperate with the various epidemic prevention measures to protect each other’s health and safety.

All the best, 
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Yung- Lung Lee, PhD
President
CJCU, Taiwan
